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(1) What information should be made available to those considering a
procedure?

The amount of information should be given accordingly to how much harm
could be done.

To what extent should parents be allowed to make decisions about cosmetic
procedures for their children?

Everything! The justification for not in normal medical procedures is not to
stop them going ahead with something they really NEED. But cosmetic
surgery is not a need, so they should be fully informed.

(2) Are there (a) any groups of people who should not have access to cosmetic
procedures or (b) any circumstances in which procedures should not be
offered?

(a) People under 16 and incapacitated
(b) Too risk, consent hasn’t been given

(3) Should there be any guidelines on who can provide non-surgical cosmetic
procedures?

Yes! To provide means of redress; to ensure competence of the practitioners; for
the sake of those choosing a provider/practitioner of a certain intervention.

(4) What are the responsibilities of those who develop, market or supply cosmetic
procedures?

» Traceability

» Reasonable standard of care in sale

» Reasonable standard of safety in procedure
» Transparency

(5) Do you think that people seeking cosmetic procedures are patients or
consumers or neither or both? Do you believe that current regulatory
measures for cosmetic procedures are appropriate, too lax or too restrictive?

Both — will be a patient for medical intervention. They deserve the protection that
comes as a consumer due to commercial nature of market. Hard to distinguish
between both.



